CITY OF GLOVERSVILLE, DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

2021 Bulk Garbage Collection

Bulk garbage pick-up will occur every Wednesday on a rotational basis for all six wards with one ward
collected each week on a Wednesday per the following scheduled days for each ward.

Ward 1: 4/7,5/19, 6/30, 8/11, 9/22, 11/3, 12/15
Ward 2:4/14,5/26,7/7, 8/18, 9/29, 11/10, 12/22
Ward 3:4/21, 6/2, 7/14, 8/25, 10/6, 11/17, 12/29
Ward 4:4/28,6/9,7/21,9/1, 10/13, 11/24, 1/5/22
Ward 5: 5/5, 6/16, 7/28, 9/8, 10/20, 12/1, 1/12/22
Ward 6: 5/12, 6/23, 8/4,9/15, 10/27, 12/8, 1/19/22

Important information to keep in mind:

Household items will be collected from the terrace limited in size of pile or items to 10-feet in length,
5-feet in width and no taller than 5-feet high.

No bags or containers more than 50lbs.

The city will not collect any bulk garbage set out in black plastic bags.

Please separate any electronics from the rest of the household bulk items.

Bulk pick-up does not include tires or hazardous waste.

The city will no longer have or stage weekend bulk drop-off events due to the amount of illegal
after hours dumping that takes place on those weekends and that many non-Gloversville residents
attempt to dump material or use Gloversville residents to abuse the program to bring in bulk
garbage from outside the city.

For the safety of our workforce, during the winter months, bulk items shall not be placed on top of
snowbanks. Bulk items set out during winter on top of snowbanks will not be collected. Please
utilize your driveway apron or a clearing on your terrace when placing items out when snowbanks
are present on your bulk item pick-up collection day.



